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Monday 26th January 2015 

Mr A Smith, Headteacher 

Parents’ Forum 
 
This term’s Parents’ Forum will take place on  
Thursday 5th February at 2.30pm. All parents are  
invited to join us. It is an informal opportunity to 
speak with Mr Smith about developments at school. 
At the meeting, we will be looking at potential future 
growth of the school, as well as how we are assessing 
children now that levels have been removed. 

Stars of the week 
 
Stars of the Week for last week were: 
 

Caden Evans  Archie Zawiasa 
Leona Dias   Jacob Evans 
Damien Thomas  Vanessa Pelecka 
Callie Preston  Jakub Kielbasa 
Leo Maxwell-Clarke Polly Pickard 
Jessica Taylor  Alex Jurzcak 
Paige Martin  Pedro Silva 
Jessica Noakes  Chris Birch 
Alfie Dodman 
 

Teampoints 
 
Last week’s results were: 
1st: Blue 
2nd: Yellow 
3rd: Red 
4th: Green 
 
Well done Blue. Red & Blue are currently in first 

Attendance results 

 
Wrens: 92.0% Inadequate 
Owls:  85.6% Inadequate 
Magpies: 96.3% Outstanding 
Swallows: 98.3 % Outstanding 
Robins: 95.0% Good  
Skylarks: 98.6% Outstanding 
Herons: 95.5% Good 
Kestrels: 99.5% Outstanding WINNER!  
  

Last week’s attendance:   94.9% 
Requires Improvement  
 

Attendance since September:  95.5% 
Good 

Parking 
 
Please refrain from parking in the school’s disabled 
parking bay if you do not have a valid blue badge. The 
space is there for those who need it. As 
with most schools, the car park is for 
staff and visitors to school, not for  
parents dropping off. There is parking  
available on Knappers Way, but please 
avoid blocking the garages, as it causes 
friction with our neighbours. 

Reading Workshop 
 
Don’t forget the reading workshop on Friday. More 
details are on the poster overleaf. All parents are wel-
come and it should be a great day. 

Sainsbury’s Vouchers 
 
We are now collecting Sainsbury’s  
Active Kids vouchers. Collect your  
Active Kids vouchers between 28  
January to 5 May 2015 at all  
Sainsbury's stores, petrol stations and 
when ordering groceries online. If you 
get any vouchers, please put them in 
the box in the foyer. Many thanks! 



Advance Diary Dates 
 
Tuesday 27th January   Guide dog visit for Swallows 
Wednesday 28th January  PCSO Powell working with Y5 & Y6 
Thursday 29th January   Parents to PE session 
Friday 30th January   PCSO Powell working with Y5 & Y6 
      Reading workshops for parents 
Tuesday 3rd February   SATs information session for Y6 parents. 6pm. 
Thursday 5th February   Parents’ Forum. 2.30pm. 
Thursday 12th February  Year 4 collaborative project with local schools 
Thursday 12th February  Whole school cross country 
Thursday 12th February  Last day of spring term 1 
Monday 23rd February  Spring term 2 starts 
Thursday 5th March   World Book Day 
Tuesday 10th March   GLADE hands - Whole school project (Actions) 
Tuesday 24th March   Parents’ Evening (3.30pm - 5.30pm) 
Wednesday 25th March  Parents’ Evening (3.30pm - 7.00pm) 
Friday 27th March   Last day of spring term 2 

 We need you!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have two MDSA vacancies to start as soon as 
possible. This is for 1 hour 10 minutes per day, term 
time only, paid at £6.50 per hour. Full training will 
be provided. 
 
Please contact the school office for further infor-
mation - 01842 811580 
 
All staff are obliged to undertake a DBS check. This 
will be completed by school if you are appointed. 

Cross Country Tournament 

 
All children (Y1—Y6 will be taking part in cross coun-
try races on 12th February. The distance run will  
depend on the children’s age. We wont expect the 
younger children to run as far as Year 6. Please 
make sure that you child has suitable footwear and  
a tracksuit as it will be probably be chilly. 


